
 

 

May 31, 2023 
 
OPERATIONAL NOTICE: 

Hiland Crude will be performing the required API 653 Tank inspections at the Trenton station starting in 

the month of August. During this time Hiland will not be able to accept truck receipts or make deliveries 

to Plains or Enbridge Pipelines.  Nominations will not be accepted at those locations for August or 

September of 2023. 

If you have any additional questions you can call the Scheduling Group at (918) 541-3274 or the 

Commercial Group at (918) 257-0449. 

 

 


